
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
For Immediate Release – February 9, 2024 

 
Scheduled Utility Crew Maintenance 

 
Media Contacts: 
Jerry Dudley, Planning Director – (843) 665-3236 or jdudley@cityofflorence.com  
Josh Whittington, Utilities Director – (843) 665- 3236 or jwhittington@cityofflorence.com 
 
 
FLORENCE, SC – On Monday and Tuesday (February 12 & 13, 2024), City of Florence Utility 
crews will be conducting required maintenance that includes testing of valves in a portion of the 
downtown area and adjacent neighborhoods (please see the attached map).   
 
Customers will have no loss of water service but could experience some discoloration. Should 
discoloration persist, please contact the Utilities Department at (843) 665-3236.  
 
The impacted area extends from Lucas/Church Street on the east side of Florence to Calhoun 
Drive on the west, and from Darlington Street on the north side to Cedar Street on the south 
side.  
 
If you have any questions concerning this notice, please call the City of Florence at (843) 665-
3236. 
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